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Business owner on 200 Wilmont Drive is having issues with semi trucks not being able to back into the

driveway for deliveries due to vehicles parking on the south side of Wilmont Drive.  The request is to have a

150 foot No Parking zone established so a semi truck can safely back up and into their driveway.  Public

Works does not have an issue with this and recommends approval.
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